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Council Chair Jon, fellow cabinet members, Lions, Lioness, Leos and guests greetings.  
 
Lions of BC Hearing Conservation Society is working very hard to provide a one of a kind 
service to our communities; making it easier to communicate with one another, making life a 
little better for those who cannot afford hearing aids. 
 
We offer new hearing aids with 3 year warrant and batteries to clients. We offer “Refurbished” 
hearing aids as well.  
 
Our recycling program is working very well. We get used hearing aids from all our Canadian 
Lions clubs, this year district "D" has provided the most used hearing aids. All the hearing aids 
and the electronic equipment is sorted and sent to the Island Deaf & Hard of Hearing Centre. 
 
This year we have provided one hundred and twenty two (122) hearing aids to deserving clients. 
We have made some changes to the delivery model this year and the Hearing society is even 
more committed to providing better service to our communities.  
 
My friends we remain deeply grateful for all your help. Our web site is being updated and will be 
off line for a short time. For any information please send me an email at 
governor.gahir@gmail.com 
 
I want to thank all the Lions clubs members, District Governors, Zone Chairpersons and the 
Hearing Chairs for supporting and promoting this great organization.  
 
Respectfully submitted. 
 
 
 
 
 
    

 


